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11.  REPORT OF SHIRLEY/PAPANUI YOUTH DEVELOPMENT SUB COMMITTEE MEETING - 12 
OCTOBER 2005  

 
General Manager responsible: General Manager Regulation and Democracy Services Group  

Officer responsible: Elsie Ellison, Community Board Principal Adviser 

Author: Helen Cooper, Acting Community Secretary, DDI 941- 6726 

 
 PURPOSE OF REPORT 
 
 The purpose of this report is to submit the following outcomes of the Committee’s meeting held on 12 

October 2005. 
 

Report of a meeting of the Youth Development Committee  
Held on Wednesday 12 October 2005 at 11.10am  

in the Board room, Papanui Service Centre. 
 

PRESENT:  Yvonne Palmer (Chairperson), Myra Barry (Deputy Chair), Ngaire Button 
 
1. APOLOGIES 
 
 Apologies were received and accepted from Bill Bush and Megan Evans 
 
2. YOUTH DEVELOPMENT FUND APPLICATIONS 
 
 2.1 Application for Funding – Jessica Amor    
 
  The Committee considered an application from Jessica Amor, a 16 year old living in St Albans 

to assist towards costs associated with her selection to represent New Zealand at the FISAF 
World Aerobic Fitness Championships in Moscow in November at a total cost of $5,500. 

 
  COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION 
 
  That $750 be allocated to Jessica Amor from the Board’s 2005/06 Youth Development Fund to 

assist with costs associated with attending the World Aerobic Fitness Championships in 
Moscow in November. 

 
 2.2 Application for Funding – Jeroen Vink 
 
  The Committee considered an application from Jereon Vink a 16 year old living in Shirley, to 

assist towards costs associated with his selection to represent New Zealand U19 Secondary 
Schools soccer in a two match test series against Canada and Australia. The total cost of the 
trip is $4,750 per player. 

 
  COMMITTEE’S RECOMMENDATION 
 
  That $750 be allocated to Jeroen Vink from the Board’s 2005/06 Youth Development Fund to 

assist with costs associated with attending the two match test series against Canada and 
Australia.   

 
 2.3 Application for Funding – Daryl Linton  
 
  The Committee considered an application from Daryl Linton a 14 year old living in Mairehau to 

assist with costs associated with attending an Oz Dance Camp in ballroom dancing in 
Wollongong in February 2006 at a total cost of the opportunity is $2,250.  

 
  COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION 
 
  That $500 be allocated to Daryl Linton from the Board’s 2005/06 Youth Development Fund to 

assist with costs associated with attending the Oz Dance Camp in Wollongong.  
 
 The Committee also requested that subsequent applications for funding include the completed 

application form together with a schedule detailing the funds awarded to date and the current fund 
balance available for allocation.  

 



Shirley/Papanui Community Board Agenda 19 October 2005 

 The Committee also agreed to meet on a three monthly basis to consider applications but to also 
retain flexibility to meet between times, if required. 

 
CHAIRPERSON’S RECOMMENDATION 

 
 That the report be received and the Committee’s recommendations be adopted. 
 
 


